
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 9 pupils 

 
 

8th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 9 Booster Catch-up 
 

The Wandsworth School Age Immunisation Team will be visiting Saint Cecilia’s on Friday 15th March, for a 
Year 9 Booster catch-up session. 
 
A reminder that this vaccination includes: 
 

• Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio (Td/Ipv)   

• Meningococcal ACWY (MenACWY) 

 
The team will only be vaccinating those who already have consent, but missed the session earlier in the 
term. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the immunisation team directly: 
hrch.immunisationteammailboxwandsworth@nhs.net.  Tel: 020 3903 3374. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Lucy Bush 
Deputy Headteacher 
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